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Welcome to our Spring Term ECO Newsletter 
 
ECO WARRIORS: 
 
Year 1  ~  Gabriel and Jade 
Year 2  ~  Bobby G and Ollie 
Year 3  ~  Carmela and Toby 
Year 4  ~  Izzie A 
 
These pupils will be working to reinforce our eco ethos within the school and to let others 
know about our activities.  They will help to lead assemblies and involve as many other 
pupils as possible. 
 
We held a meeting with the Eco Warriors on Tuesday 6th February 2018 where we 
discussed some of our plans and what we needed to make them happen.   
 
This message is from our Eco Warriors: 
 
We are looking for help. 
 
Will you help us find a way to make new things from old things that we would throw away? 
 
We need: 
 

 Glass jars with lids.  Please wash them first 

 Old or small pieces of wax crayons 

 Pinecones 

 Newspapers 

 Plastic bottles.  Please wash them first. 
 
‘Phil’ the Bag will be coming to our school on 21st March so please keep the clothes you 
don’t want and send them in to school. 
 
From 
 
Gabriel Jade  Bobby G Ollie  Carmela Toby  Izzie A 
 
 
We will update you after the half term holiday about what our plans are for the above 
items.  An Eco meeting will be held for any interested parents/carers to attend.  If you 
would like to help with anything please speak to Mrs Dodd, Mrs Whenham or any of our 
Eco Warriors. 


